COPY.
. Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

| PAM 11th July, 1924.

Dear Sir ]

with reference to your letter of the 19th May

3.
and to previous correspondence regarding the cases of the

steamers "ASTERY, *GIGLIOY and "PRIMULAY, I am now in receipt

of a letter from the Society'snPrinsipalsurveyor for Holland,

3 stating that upon the Surveyors attending on board the steamer
"GIGLIO" with a view to surveying her whilet placed in dry dock,
they were informed by the Master that their services were not

required and that he had instructions from his Owners to call

in the Surveyors to the R.I. only.
I shall be glad to know whether Mr. Mazza has

yet returned to Genoa from Rome, and if so whether he has been

further interviewed in the matter and with what result.
§
! Yours faithfully,

|
‘ Assistant to the Secretary.

| N,G. Turnbull, Fsq.,
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